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It’s hard to believe it but we are already feeling the cold crisp 
New England Autumn weather, the days are getting shorter and 
the evenings longer and colder. The perfect venue for a Chapter 
meeting, come experience the warmth and camaraderie of an 
AFS Chapter Meeting, it’s as much fun and more educational than
a trip to the Big E.  Hope to see you soon.

October 5, 2016

I’m excited to announce that our speaker will be Leo Baran, 
Director of Membership Services for the AFS. Leo will be 
presenting on, “How to be an ambassador for the metal casting 
industry.”  

Leo is very passionate about involving the young people and 
getting them interested in the process of metal casting and it 
shows up during his presentations, he is an excellent presenter 
and brings his energy and humor to the presentation. Let’s show 
Leo that New England is just as fired up as he is about getting 
young people involved in the metal casting industry. Bring your 
sons, daughters, young engineers, or even the newspaper boy or 
girl with you to what will be an entertaining and motivating 
meeting.

The cost of the meeting is $35.00 and includes dinner. The 
meeting will start promptly at 5:00 P.M.

I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com 

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn
and a Facebook page, both of which are being used to announce 
upcoming events. If you aren’t able to connect on either, please 
let me know and we’ll get you set up.

Thanks for your continued support, 
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